
American Rescue Plan Report 

 

In compliance with the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF-III) requirements under the 
American Rescue Plan, North Iowa Area Community College acknowledges the certification and 
agreement form was signed and returned and that NIACC intends to use the funds to provide the 
mandated amount of the relief funds in emergency financial aid grants to students. NIACC will receive a 
total of $2,344,604 under the HEERF III student portion. As of June 30, 2021, NIACC is developing their 
plan to award these grants for Fall 2021 and Spring 2022.  To date, no awards have been made. 


